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In December 2019, the International Institute of Minnesota proudly celebrated 
its centennial – 100 years of service for and with New Americans. We honored  
this milestone through special community events and initiatives, like this  
remarkable Unity Without Uniformity exhibit. 

In the pages that follow, you’ll see how the Institute has adapted to the evolving  
needs of New Americans in Minnesota. Much has changed over the past  
century, but one thing hasn’t: immigrants and refugees still come to Minnesota  
seeking safety, community and the opportunity to thrive. The Institute is here to  
help ensure that happens.

Every day people walk through our doors with dreams and ambitions, eager to  
work hard to move their lives forward and push past overwhelming loss, change  
and institutional barriers. Their presence in our communities shows us the  
meaning of patience, persistence and graciousness in pursuit of a new life in an  
unfamiliar place.

Although restrictive policies and dangerous rhetoric have been a threat to New  
Americans’ livelihoods and the organizations that serve them, we are confident  
that we are on a path to building a more welcoming state and nation — in  
partnership with all our neighbors. As community members witness how New  
Americans strengthen neighborhoods, fill critical jobs and imbue the state with  
rich culture and knowledge, barriers begin to crumble.

As demand for our high-quality programs continues to rise, we are committed  
to expanding our services to extend our reach even further. We envision a  
community where every New American can reach their full potential and find  
respect, support and safety. 

Thank you for your commitment to our mission over the past century and the  
years to come. 

With gratitude,

Jane Graupman



Source: Census data provided by Minnesota Compass. Numbers are an approximation. Information graphics for these panels generously provided by All Are Welcome Here.







In September of 1952, the President of the Institute’s Board of Directors, Mrs. Kate Skiles Klein (second from right, 
standing), traveled to New York City harbor to welcome the first group of displaced people from the Venezia Giulia camp 
in Trieste. Courtesy of the International Institute of Minnesota
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